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12 October 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re:  Rehearsals for Year 7 Welcome Mass  

 

Our first rehearsal this morning was terrific, your daughters were actively singing and participating.   

 

We will have two other rehearsals. These take place in normal school hours, however Year 7 students will be 

dismissed from the church on these days instead of the school. 

 

If you usually pick up your child from the front gate of the school in Enfield, please do come outside the 

church instead - just opposite the school.   

 

This will apply on Monday 16 October as well as Wednesday 18 October. 

 

In addition to my letter sent last week, I include a few quick reminders about the Year 7 Welcome Mass:  

 

 Date and timing : Wednesday 18 October 2023 - Year 7 students must be there by 7pm  

 Where: in the church opposite the school, Our Lady of Mount Carmel  

 Who: All students are expected to attend and all families most welcomed 

 What if we are not Christian: we really would like you to attend, you are part of our school community 

and we warmly welcome you. This is an inclusive event where you can experience what we do 

without having to say any of the words or hymns. You can also meet your daughter’s friends, other 

families and staff.  

 How can I follow?: booklets are provided for all, to follow, join in if you wish and keep as a souvenir.  

 What do I need to do: fill in this Form if you have not already done so. 

 https://tinyurl.com/Year7WelcomeMass2023 

 

If you have any questions, or would like support with access needs, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

This Welcome Mass will give your daughter a unique opportunity to pray and reflect on her successful 

transition to St. Anne’s.  It is a wonderful opportunity for her to celebrate with her year group and members 

of her family and I look forward to meeting you at the Mass.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Emmanuelle Danneau-Joyce 
Assistant Headteacher  
St. Anne’s Catholic High School for Girls 

  danneaujoycee@st-annes.enfield.sch.uk 
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